
Thank You for ENDING MY WAIT
for comprehensive services

Meet Nathan:

• I currently live in a host 
home in Aurora.

• I received an emergency 
placement. I was admitted 
to the hospital in 2018 due 
to malnutrition after adult 
protective services were 
called due to my family’s 
inability to care for me 
properly. These services 
helped to free me from 
abuse and neglect.

• I recently expressed my 
desire to become my own 
guardian.

The Time Has Come to END THE WAIT!!!

For more information, or to share your story, visit 
www.COIDD.com or contact info@alliancecolorado.org. 

“I spent 4 months in the 
hospital and was given an 
emergency slot which led to 
my current host home. Since 
then, I have gained more 
than weight, I have healed 
more than my bedsores, I 
have gained a family and 
begun to heal my heart. My 
host home providers care for 
me in more ways than just 
nursing, but by being my 
family”

-Nathan

http://www.coidd.com/
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